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I support hb3546. Our power resources are very precious in the Pacific Northwest. 

Large corporations that are using that power should pay their fair share of taxes and 

utility rates, maybe even moreso since they are using up so much electricity. People 

are in a very unstable economic condition right now, we should not subsidize large 

corporations in any way, they make more than enough money to pay their fair share, 

do not pass this burden onto citizens. Corporations are in a much better position to 

weather the coming economic storms. Thank you. 


